
 

Important Safety Notice 
 

Product Recall 
 

LITALY Wafer Rolls 
 

    
 

 

TK Maxx and Homesense are recalling the products listed below 

because they contain egg and this is not listed in the ingredient 

labelling on the product. The product could be harmful to anyone with 

an allergy to eggs. 

 

 LITALY Vanilla Wafer Rolls 400g 

 LITALY Cocoa Wafer Rolls 400g 

 LITALY Hazelnut Wafer Rolls 400g 

 

If you purchased one of the affected products and you or a family member 

have an egg allergy, please do not eat the product.  You can return it to 

any TK Maxx or Homesense store in the UK or ROI for a full refund. 

 

For further enquiries, please contact Customer Service on: 

 

 UK – 01923 473561 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com 

 ROI – 01 2476126 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com  
 

 

Ref: SP200049 / Display until: 24 January 2020 


